WESTERNELEMENTARY

March 2017

www.lexington.k12.oh.us

COSI IS COMING

Thursday, March 9, COSI on Wheels will be coming to Western to share hands-on activities with a focus on Exploring Ecology. If you would like to be a volunteer for this event, please, contact Mrs. Eggerton at eggerton.genelle@lexington.k12.oh.us or 419-884-2765 ext. 5400. We welcome you to share in this event with us.

ART NEWS

The Art Room is excited to start a sewing project with 3rd grade students. Mrs. Todd would love any donations of felt, buttons, embroidery thread or sewing supplies that you might not be in need of anymore and are willing to donate. She is also collecting toilet paper rolls for a construction project. If you have donations that you would like to make to the Art Room, please, send the supplies in with your child or feel free to drop them off in the office.

IMPORTANT DATES

March 7: PTO Meeting at Central at 6:00 pm

March 9: COSI on Wheels

March 9: Recycle Days from 2:00-4:00 pm

March 15: Early Release at 2:15 pm

March 24: Grade Cards Go Home

March 28 & 29: Third Grade ELA
Assessment

March 30: Kindergarten Registration 4:30-7:00 pm

March 30: Parent-Teacher Conferences

